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Dear Brother Knights, 
 

HAVE YOU HAD ENOUGH WINTER! 
 

(Oops! That was the title for last month….but boy does it still fit) 
 

As Lent begins, let us take the time to decide what we are going to do to observe this season.  This is a time for 
prayer, fasting and almsgiving.  40 days and 40 nights….a time to prepare.  There are plenty of things happening at 
Seton to help you grow in your faith during Lent.  The New Evangelization series begins as well as the upcoming 
Living Christ Retreat. 

 

Seton had an incredible turnout at the Columbus Men’s Conference.  68 men from Seton Parish.  What a day!! 
We experienced another year of fantastic speakers.  The new location was a step up.  Thank you to the Knights who 
were involved in arranging the carpooling. 

 

I’d like to thank all the Knights who participated in the first Ministry Showcase weekend.   There were Knights 
greeting and interacting with a lot of parishioners after the Masses.  This weekend gave us the opportunity to have 
the “spotlight”.  I believe that we set a standard for future Showcase weekends.  There is a full Ministry  
Marketplace the first weekend of April.  We will need to have Knights at our table for that weekend as well. 

 

Another thank you to the Knights who assisted at the Teacher’s Appreciation Dinner.  It was a celebration of 
Mardi Gras.  I just want to say that your dedication to our parish at all levels is a true sign of God’s presence in our 
Council. 

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

Friday, March 7th  -  Fish Fry 
 

First Saturday, March 8th  -  8:30am Rosary with meeting to follow 
 

Wednesday, March 12th  -  Monthly meeting at  -  7:30pm 
 

Saturday, March 15th  -  St Patrick’s Day Party  -  6:00 pm 
 

Friday, March 21st  -  Fish Fry 
 

Friday, March 28th  -  Fish Fry 
 

Wednesday, March 26th  -  First Degree.  Candidate call is at 6:00pm.  Degree starts at 7:00 pm. 

 

Take Up His Cross, 
 

George Schneider 
Grand Knight 
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Happy St. Patrick’s Day!!! 
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and set up shop with Mike Phillips. 
 

And finally…our Grand Knight mentioned the kick off 
meeting of our next big project…the Council 11187  
Inaugural Car Show!  Father is on board and has already 
offered some suggestions on running it!  

 

Treasurer Report:  Brother Mike Phillips stated that we are still 
solvent and monetarily sound. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Brother Frank Hare then reported 
on all bills and income for the month…and there were many.  
These bills were motioned to be sent to the trustees for signing and 
payment.  This was accomplished in motions by Mike C. and 
Wayne P. voted upon, passed, and then delivered and paid. F.S. 
Hare also reported that we are 248 members strong in our Council! 
 

Report of the Trustees:  Trustees Clyburn, Patterson and Garcia 
reported that:  
 

Grand Knight George Schneider is not in the Philippines. 
 

In March we will add information about Convention  
attendance and guidelines for payments. 

 

Brothers Terry Reine and Patrick Kilbane will run the  
Measure Up Campaign in the spring.  Dates TBD. 

 

We need brothers to work the table at Donut Sunday on 
March 2 … HELP RECRUIT! 

 

The audit is complete after a thorough examination by the 
Trustees and is filed with Supreme. 

 

And finally…our Fraternal Survey of hours spent in our 
Knightly activities has also been completed. 

 

Chancellor’s Report:  Brother Mike Sillings had no immediate 
report, except to say our G.K. is not in the Philippines. 
 

Recorders Report: Brother Mike Croyle reported that he wanted 
a refund of the money he sent to our Grand Knight for support due 
to his erroneous stranding in the Philippines. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees: 
 

Membership Committee Report:  Brother Mike Sillings reported 
that the next 2nd and 3rd degree ceremonies will be held at St.  
Andrew’s Parish on February 23rd.  All First Degree members 
should use this as a time to advance in their quest for full  
Knighthood within our order.  Contact Mike if you are interested 
in going. 
 

Program Director: Brother Dick Petersen reported that we had 
400 points in to date, and were only lacking in entries for 
“Church”. 
 

Church Director:  Brother Wayne Patterson reported that at the 
Liturgy Meeting it was proposed that we buy eight stainless steel  
chalices for the church.  A motion followed later in the meeting.  
He also asked for help at the Teachers Appreciation Dinner on 
Saturday, March 1st for doing dishes, attending bar, and cleaning 
up.  Remember that is Catholic Men’s Conference day as well.  
Chris Logsdon is playing at the dinner and a good time is always 
had by all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Business meeting minutes (Continued on page 3) 

Business Meeting Notes - February 12, 2014 
 

The meeting was called to order promptly at 7:30 by Grand 
Knight George Schneider 
 

Roll Call of Officers: 
 

All were present except our Chaplain, Advocate, Inside Guard and 
Lecturer … who were all excused. 
 

The minutes of the last meeting were motioned for approval as 
amended by Harry Clyburn, seconded by Edd Chinnock, voted on 
and passed. Amendments included the one instance in the  
newsletter where our sad excuse for a Recorder called the State 
Dodge Ball Tournament the State Volleyball Tournament. 
 

Chaplain’s Report:  Deacon Hector Raymond spoke for Father 
Klima and read from an article by Pope Francis listing among 
other things the most prevalent sin in the world today…
pornography!  Deacon Hector then prompted us to take advantage 
of “Covenant Eyes” and the Sacrament of Reconciliation that is 
available to all of us…because “God awaits our return”. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  
 

Readings of applications included those of Don Miller, Jr., Sean 
Roberts and Scott Schaeffer.  We will schedule a First Degree 
Ceremony for March. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  G.K. George Schneider then began 
with a list of important items. 
 

George first made it known that he was not in the  
Philippines and did not want our money…unless we were so 
inclined. 

 

George then recognized a new transfer in to our council.  
Welcome Jared Long.  

 

Our G.K. then presented our “retiring” Pancake Breakfast 
Leaders (Mike White, John Sambuco and Dan Stephan … 
the latter in absentia) with a certificate and gift card each for 
their 10 years of service!  He included in his thanks the fact 
that they have even secured and are training their  
replacements.  And the flipping will go on!  You guys are 
awesome. 

 

George then read some thank you notes we received from 
St. Paul’s Outreach for our donations and a few from the 
wives thanking us for their Appreciation Dinner.  We also 
received a thank you from Barb Serrano and particularly 
Edd Chinnock for our support and assistance with the SPY 
group on the trip to Washington, D.C. 

 

Our next Church Donut Sunday will begin a new method of 
seeking involvement in Church groups…and we get to go 
first!  We will be the only group with a display to show  
parishioners what we do and seek their involvement.  If you 
are available, please be there to man our display table and 
recruit.  In numbers, there is strength.  Contact Wayne if 
you can be there to assist after any or all of the masses.  
That date is March 2nd. 

 

Brother George then asked us to consider signing up for the 
Living Christ Retreat to be held on March 14 and 15.  
 

George then mentioned we would be hosting the Spring 
Bonanza ticket hand out meeting on Sunday, February 16.  
Mike Sillings and Terry Reine will be in attendance for us 
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Council Director:  Brother Glen Williams reported that it is time 
to turn in our nominations for our “of the year” awards for  
Religious, Lady, Knight, Volunteer, Family and Youth.  Please 
help Glen get this accomplished by sending your nominations in 
with a list of things these people offer and do to deserve such 
recognition.  Last year, two from our council were also selected as 
Diocesan of the year recipients.  He then declared the Wives  
Appreciation Dinner a tremendous success and how noted how 
these events make us look so good.  Brother Williams then  
reminded us that whether we know it or not…we have a presence 
in our Church and should carry ourselves as Knights at all times.  
Glen then completed his report by urging all to attend the Catholic 
Men’s Conference. 
 

Community Director: Brother Laughery asked everyone to gear 
up for the impending Fish Fries beginning March 7th.  Please come 
eat, help clean up, bring desserts and be involved.  This is most 
often our biggest income maker for the year!  Thom then pledged 
$250 of the community budget to assist with the Car Show.  He 
then closed with thanking Terry Reine and Patrick Kilbane for 
volunteering to run the Measure Up campaign. 
 

Family Director:  Brother Ryan Anderson arrived late but in time 
for his report and was also happy to see that our Grand Knight was 
not stranded in the Philippines and in need of money.  He then 
reported that our Family Reports are in and that we definitely need 
help at the St. Patrick’s Day Party on Saturday, March 15th!! 
 

Youth Director:  Brother Jesse Garcia mentioned 62 youth are 
ready for the Confirmation Retreat to be held on 2/14 - 2-17.  
Brother Jesus then informed all of the High School retreat and the 
actual Confirmation soon to follow.  Brother Gene Ebert then  
happily announced that possibly two scholarship applications have 
been turned in. 
 

Squires Report:  Brother Mike Phillips gave an update on the 
State Squires Dodge Ball Tournament won by Miraculous Medal 
with a strong 2nd place finish by our boys!  He thanked everyone 
for their help and especially Deacon Hector for setting the tone for 
the event in prayer!  Brother Phillips then announced the Danville 
Volleyball (yes, volleyball) Retreat coming up.  He concluded with 
acknowledgement of the Squires looking forward to assisting with 
the Council Fish Fry Events as well as the Car Show. 
 

Right to Life Director:  Brother Edd Chinnock proudly reported 
on the successful, but extremely cold…Right to Life March…and 
the bus trip to Washington, D.C.!  We had twelve Knights (six 
from our Council) and twenty eight SPY members in attendance…
among others.  Look for the write up and pictures in the Catholic 
Times.  Brother Edd noted that January 1 had been the anniversary 
of our protest of the Women’s Clinic in Pickerington.  He also  
requested assistance with coverage in March as he will be  
unavailable.  Come out on Tuesday or Saturday morning and 
“stand with Jan”. 
 

Report of Committees: 
 

- The last Pancake Breakfast was a success…as were they all.  
Profits exceeded last year’s income. 

- The Fish Fry prices will remain the same this year. 
- Our Council will host (hosted by now) the District Free 

Throw on Saturday. 
- The St. Patrick’s Day Party is March 15th.  Put it on your 

calendars to attend…and help as well! 

Business meeting minutes (Continued from page 2) - The Annual Blue Coat Dinner is scheduled for May 3rd  
beginning at 6:00PM!  Please plan to assist as many of these 
events as you can! 

 

Unfinished Business: 
 

MOTION:  The published motion that the Council spend up to 
$XXX for the purchase of a corporate sponsorship for the Catholic 
Men’s Conference was discussed, voted upon and passed.  
 

New Business: 
 

MOTION:  Brother Wayne Patterson motioned that the Council 
spend up to $XXXX for the purchase of eight stainless steel  
Chalices for the church.  This was seconded by Jesse Garcia and 
will be voted upon at the March meeting. 
 

MOTION:  Brother Mike Phillips then motioned that the Council 
spend up to $XXX for purchase of snacks for the Bonanza Raffle 
distribution hosted by our Council.  This was discussed, voted up-
on and passed. 
 

Discussion ensued on the purchase of a new Memorial Plaque (to 
be purchased with funds we received from the sale of handicap 
equipment donated to our Council by the recently deceased  
Brother Ed loch).  The initial price was thought to be too high and 
further options will be researched. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Brother Frank Hare reported the 
event of the Mayhem & Mystery Interactive Dinner Theatre at the 
Spaghetti Warehouse on Broad Street was a huge success and  
enjoyed by the twenty three people in attendance.  He again  
reminded us that all first through third degree members can still 
come to dinner preceding the Fourth Degree Business Meetings…
held the 3rd Wednesday of every month.  Dinner for this month is 
the Annual Chili Cook-Off!  Bring your best killer concoction to 
enter.  He ended with announcement of the next Exemplification 
on April 27.  You third degree members…take notice and take that 
last step towards full Knighthood. 
 

Field Agent Report:  Field Agent Stanley Krulia was absent and 
there was no report. 
 

District Deputy Report:  District Deputy Joe Dickman was absent 
and there was no report.   
 

Brothers in Need:  Please keep in your prayers Don Montell, Bud 
and Terri Joos, Bryan Mitchell, Amanda Hague, Dick and Mary 
McComb, Mike McComb, Jim and Margie Patterson, Maureen 
Patterson, Rick Curtis, Eric Awbrey, Lorraine Sharon-Rossi, Frank 
Sanderell, Linda Capwill, Matt Blymire, Jeff Samborsky and all of 
our military and priests. 
 

Final Note: Just a thought from Mike … 
 

Here is a quote from Max Lucado…I am not sure who he is, but I 
liked it. 
 

“No price is too high for a parent to find his lost child. No energy 
is too great. A parent will go to any length to find his or her own. 
So will God.  God’s greatest creation is not the far flung stars or 
the deeply gorged canyons. It’s his eternal plan to reach his chil-
dren. Heaven and earth know no greater passion.” 
 

So … let’s try not to make our heavenly Father work too hard. 
 

The meeting closed at 9:12 PM. 
 

Mike Croyle 

Recorder 
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Council 11187 Knights that attended the  
2014 Confirmation Retreat. 

Confirmation Retreat 
 

Tim Bowie was sitting during one of the few breaks in actions and 
started counting the Knights in attendance for the weekend and the 
more he looked the more he noticed that we are a major presence 
at the very important and life changing retreat. 
 

We had the current Grand Knight (George), four Past Grand 
Knights (Wayne, Deacon Hector, Tim and myself) two future 
Grand Knights (Glen and Mike), the Catholic Man of the Year 
(Tom), Mitch (missing in photo) and of course our Seminarian 
(Brian).  We also had the members of the Squires attending the 
retreat. 
 

Jesus Garcia 
Youth Director 

The Lost Sheep… 
 

So, I keep telling everyone how the confirmation retreat is  
something you should experience firsthand because the kids give 
you as much as they receive during the weekend.  Plus, you never 
know what is going to happen… 
 

So Friday night is the set up nigh with last minute rehearsals and 
the almighty instructions and rules for the weekend.  Things started 
out well.  The decorations were up, the skit rehearsals went well, 
dinner was finished, review of the talk activities were finishing up 
and Barbara Serrano was giving the expectations for the weekend. 
Then her phone rang…it was Ashley.  Not wanting to be rude, 
Barb handed the phone to Glen. 
 

Ashley had put her car in a snow bank and was in the middle of 
nowhere…and we mean nowhere…Union Station Road in  
Newark.  So, Barbara sent out a rescue team to see if we could 
help…Glen Williams (The Tracker), Steve Serrano (The Smart 
One), Wayne Patterson (Grey Beard), and me (Grizzly Bear).  By 
the way, these are the names we were given by Glen during his talk 
on Sunday night. 
 

We set out in Glen's truck in search of Union Station Road…on a 
cold and snowy night.  Yep, it started to snow again, so if you 
thought Pickerington’s side streets were bad…think about in the 
middle of nowhere Newark.  So, here we go with our cell phones 
and GPS’ running.  We miss our first turn because the streets are 
not clearly marked and visibility is well; there isn’t much (no street 
lights, blowing snow, and darkness).  Did I mention we are in the 
middle of nowhere?  So, we take the next road which is Canyon 
road and proceed looking for out next turn.  We come around the 
bend and see a car off the road with flashers on…and we stop.  
Hey, did I mention that we didn’t know what kind of car we were 
looking for?  We pile out of the truck as another truck pulls up, 
stops and then backs down the street.  Odd.  We determine this was 
not our lost car …it was on the wrong road and abandoned. We 
proceed back to the truck and scout another road … nothing.  
Finally, we turn around and head back to the original car.  We  
investigate more and find it is a car from Fairfield County (23 
sticker on the license plate).  Maybe it is ours.  So now the  
question is “Where is Ashley?” 
 

With renewed vigor, we set out again, searching still another road.  
Nothing.  We are now a good mile, mile and half away from the 
car and about ready to turn around, when we spot tracks in the 
snow.  Our first thought was…who in their right mind would be 
out jogging in this weather?  We follow the tracks and they lead to 
a house…stupid jogger…should not have been out in this weather 
anyway.  Then Grey Beard (remember that is Wayne) sees that the 
tracks are also coming back towards the road!  Is the jogger really 
back out?  We continue down the road and come upon a person 
running down the street…we've caught up with the stupid  
jogger.  Then as we close in...the “jogger” heads into the field, 
putting distance between her, some apparent pursuers, and the 
road. The Smart One (Steve) thinks to roll down the window and 
identify himself as Barbara’s husband.  Hearing this, the "jogger" 
stops and turns around.  We are ecstatic to see our stranded and 
frightened Ashley begin coming back towards the truck!  We 
found our lost sheep!!!  We finish the evening by pulling her car 
from the snow bank and finally getting the five of us back to St. 
Peter and Paul Retreat Center. 
 

Let me mention that Ashley isn’t a practicing Catholic.  She  
graduated with my daughter Maria in 2010, and was spending the 

weekend with us to investigate our program and Parish. After her 
ordeal, she’s decided to complete the sacraments and become part 
of the family. 
 

Oh and about that other truck, the one that also had 4 guys in it that 
Ashley didn’t know, they stopped first asking if they could assist 
her, which was the reason she abandoned her car…she was afraid 
to stay there once she sent them away and her cell phone then died. 
 

Jesus Garcia  
Youth Director 

K of C 11187 Scholarship 
 

The deadline for this years scholarship is closing in (1 April 2014), 
if  you know anyone that meets the criteria then point them to the 
website and get the paperwork to Gene 
 

http://www.kofc11187.org/Scholarship.htm 
 

Jesus Garcia 
Youth Director 
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When: March 15, 2013 
Where: The PAC Center 

Doors Open at 6 pm for Dinner 
Entertainment starts at 7:00 pm 

 
DINNER MENU 
Corned Beef or Fish 

Colcannon Potatoes or Chips 
Cabbage 

Bangers (Hot dogs for the kids) 
Applesauce 

Desserts 
Guinness, Harp, Cold and Hot Drinks 

 
ENTERTAINMENT TO INCLUDE: 

The Richen-Timms Irish Dance School, 
Bag Piper, Fiddler and 

Sing-a-Long 
 
 

Adults  -  $8.00 
Children under 10  -  $4.00 

4 and Under  -  FREE 
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FISH FRY 
at Seton Parish  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What’s on the menu in the PAC? 
 

Our Secret Recipe Baked or Fried Fish 
($8.00 adult    $5.00 child) 

Featured Baked Salmon ($9.50)  

Super Cheesy Macaroni and Cheese! ($6.50)  

Specialty Potatoes or Rice and Vegetable 

Cole Slaw and Apple Sauce 

Beverages 

Phenomenal Home Made Desserts 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fish Fry Dates: 
 

Mar 7th, 21st, and 28th 
April 4th and 11th  

 

5:30-7:00 pm 
You have to try this fish! 

CARRYOUT WINDOW!! 
 

Includes Baked or Fried Fish, 
 

Mac & Chz, Cole Slaw and Applesauce 
 

$7.00  

NEW - Credit Cards  
now accepted 

Presented by Seton Council 11187 
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We are now on Facebook, head to our website, 
(www.KofC11187.org) click on the Facebook link and sign in (an 

account is required).  Registering and using are free and easy... 

Knights of Columbus Council 11187 Shirts 
 

Are you envious of the nice embroidered Council 11187 shirts worn by many of the 
members. No need to fret, Fill out this form and return it to Frank Piper’s mailbox with 
a check for the shirts and you too will look fashionable at all of the council functions. 

 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: E&L EMBROIDERY 
 

Name:___________________________________________ Please print 
 

 
Polo Shirt ___________ X $25.00 = _____________ 
 
Oxford Dress Shirt: ___________ X $30.00 = _____________ 
 
Short sleeve ___ Long Sleeve (Oxford only)  ___ 

 

 
Shirt Size: MED ___ LRG ___ 
 XL ___ 2X ___  ($5.00 extra) 
 3X ___  ($5.00 extra) 4X ___  ($5.00 extra) 

Marketing Agent Wanted 
 

Council 11187 has received an exclusive franchise to market  
Easter magnets (He is Risen) and Christmas magnets (Keep Christ 
in Christmas) to other councils throughout Ohio. Similarly, the 
franchise allows our Council to sell to individuals at retail price. 
 

The magnets have the potential to be a significant fund raiser not 
only for our Council but other Councils within Ohio and have been 
enthusiastically received where they are known. These magnets 
could also appeal to other religious affiliated groups, Catholic and 
non-Catholic, for their message value alone. Until now, the  
availability of these magnets to other groups has been,  
predominately, word of mouth. To achieve full potential, a plan to 
market and distribute (the physical distribution is already in-place) 
the magnets throughout the state is needed. There are a number of 
statewide periodicals,  publications and other venues that could be 
incorporated into such a plan. 
 

So, to that end, we're looking for someone to draft and implement 
a plan to market the magnets. 
 

If you are someone who is creative, doesn't like to attend  
numerous meetings, likes to work at your pace and within your 
personal time constraints and time frames you have available, this 
is your opportunity to help the Council on your own terms. 
 

If this opportunity appeals to you please contact me at  
reisenacher@insight.rr.com or if you'd like to discuss it further call 
at 614-837-5452. 
 

Bob Eisenacher 

12th Annual Blue Coat Dinner 
 

Please mark your calendars for the 12th Annual Blue Coat dinner.  
If you have never attended this event you’re missing one of the 
better events sponsored by our Council.  This event is to recognize 
those who put their lives on the line on a daily basis to serve and 
protect us.  Specifically, we recognize the local Police, Sheriff and 
Fire departments for their service to our community and we also 
present awards to an outstanding individual from each department. 
 

This year we are looking for two volunteers to head up the  
following sub-committees: 
 

Set up - will need 3 to 4 people from 3 to 5 PM 
 

Clean up - will need as many as possible starting at 5 PM.  
This is the area where we always seem to come up short 
so if you can help it would be greatly appreciated.  The 
more we have the sooner we’ll be done. 

 

Please contact me at (614) 837-7435 if you are interested in  
leading either one of these efforts. 
 

Date:  Saturday, May 3rd 

 

Time:  Social hour at 6 PM 

 Dinner at 7 PM 
 

Place: PAC Center 
 

Cost: $10 per person* 
 

Ron Blymire 
Chairman 
 

*Please note: No cost for Knights and/or their spouses who help 

NEW DATE 
 

10 May 2014 
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For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194  

(202) 541-3000 

Respect Life:  March for Life Student Comments 
 

No Article this month. 
 

Edd Chinnock,  
Respect Life coordinator 

Squire News 
 

UPCOMNG EVENTS: 
 

Next Squire's event is the Volleyball  
Tournament at St. Luke's in Danville on March 
15th and 16th. 
 

Squires will be helping work all the Fish Fry's and selling sodas. 
 

Squires will help in stuffing eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt coming 
up on Holy Saturday, and setting up with drinks, snacks, etc. 
 

Squires have agreed to sell beverages at the Car show in June 
 

Fish Fry Dates:  
 

March 7th, 21st, 28th, 
April 4th, 11th. 
 

Mike Phillips 
Chief Counselor 
Circle 4891 

Magnets, 
 
We have the new magnets in, and we can start selling them same 
costs as the Christmas magnets.  Let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 

Mike Phillips 

Squire’s State Dodgeball Tournament: Recap 
 

Huge thank-you for all the Council's help for putting on a great 
Dodgeball Tournament. We all had a great time, and it will be 
even better next year. 
 

Mike Phillips 
Chief Counselor 
Circle 4891 

Fish Fry Notes 
 

The Fish Fry dates for 2014 are March 7th, 21st, and 28th, April 4th 
and 11th. 
 

Last year’s fish fries were a huge success.  Please help us set even 
more sales records in 2014.  As always plenty of help is needed.  
 

The committee is asking a few Knights to come a little later  
(6:30 PM or so) to help with clean up.  We would appreciate the 
establishment of a regular cleanup crew.  We will again feature a 
“Take ‘N’ Go” carry out window.  As always donated dessert 
items are needed - especially the wonderful home baked items by 
our ladies. 
 

Thanks as always for your support and help, 
 

Thom Laughery at tlleblsel@msn.com 

Frank Hare at frank.hare@centurylink.com 

John Letourneau at only1jpl@gmail.com 

Bob Eisenacher at reisenacher@insight.rr.com 

CHALLENGE MADE!!! 
 

The Squires would like to challenge the Knights of Council 
11187 to a Softball game sometime this Summer.  We can have 
hot dogs, hamburgers, snacks, etc, and make a fun day with the 
kids. 
 

Mike Phillips 
Chief Counselor 
Circle 4891 

Lecturer’s Corner 
 

This is a story of two vans, Toto, and a tricycle. 
 

They all came to gather one morning on Interstate 70 heading 
west.  I was driving and came to a stop because there was a crash 
ahead.  In the next second or two I felt a jolt and we were airborne 
according to one witness.  We were turning in air and ended up 
across the median completely turned around.  As we were  
spinning Terri remembers Toto in the Wizard of Oz. 
 

I remember the officer asking my wife about the tricycle in the 
median.  It was a loaner from Bog Glavan when I was recovering 
from another ailment.  I was intending to return it at some time. 
Someone must have tossed it into my van because when my 
daughter recovered the belongings from the wreck she recovered 
the tricycle and it is now sitting in my garage.  It doesn’t take up 
near the room as my van. 
 

Respectfully Submitted; 
 

Bud Joos 
Lecturer 
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July 2013 

  

August 

  

September 
6 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
7 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 8 Knight’s Mass 

10 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 11 Business Meeting 
17 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 18 Assembly Meeting 
24 1st Degree/Social 25 Squires Meeting 25 1st Degree/Social 
28 Squires Meeting 28 1st Degree/Social 29 Squires Meeting 

      
4 Independence Day 19 School Starts (1-12) 6-8 Seton Festival 
    2 Labor Day and Parade 
      

October November December 
5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 2 Rosary/Officers Meeting 7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
6 Knight’s Mass 3 Knight’s Mass 8 Knight’s Mass 
9 Business Meeting 13 Business Meeting 11 Business Meeting 

16 Assembly Meeting 20 Assembly Meeting 18 Assembly Meeting 
23 1st Degree/Social 24 Squires Meeting 25 1st Degree/Social 
27 Squires Meeting 27 1st Degree/Social 29 Squires Meeting 

      
12 Council Anniversary (20) 11 Veteran’s Day 25 Christmas Day 
14 Columbus Day  21 Thanksgiving 31 New Years Eve 

      
26 Family Fun Festival 10 1st Pancake Breakfast 8 2nd Pancake Breakfast 

 2nd/3rd Degree     
      
      

January 2014 February March 
4 Rosary/Officers Meeting 1 Rosary/Officers Meeting 1 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
5 Knight’s Mass 2 Knight’s Mass 2 Knight’s Mass 
8 Business Meeting 12 Business Meeting 12 Business Meeting 

15 Assembly Meeting 19 Assembly Meeting 19 Assembly Meeting 
22 1st Degree/Social 23 Squires Meeting 26 1st Degree/Social 
26 Squires Meeting 26 1st Degree/Social 30 Squires Meeting 

      
1 New Years Day 14 Valentine’s Day 5 Ash Wednesday 

20 MLK 18 President’s Birthday   
    7 1st Fish Fry 

12 3rd Pancake Breakfast 9 4th Pancake Breakfast 15 St Patty’s Party 
25 Wife’s Appreciation Dinner   21 2nd Fish Fry 
19 Free Throw Contest   28 3rd Fish Fry 

      
April May June 

5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
6 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 8 Knight’s Mass 
9 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 11 Business Meeting 

16 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 18 Assembly Meeting 
23 1st Degree/Social 25 Squires Meeting 25 1st Degree/Social 
27 Squires Meeting 28 1st Degree/Social 29 Squires Meeting 

      
4 4th Fish Fryer 11 Mother’s Day 15 Father’s Day 

11 5th Fish Fry 26 Memorial Day   
      

17 Holy Thursday 10 Blue Coats Dinner   
18 Good Friday     
20 Easter 25   

  26   
   Measure Up  

  
     

Convention  

2013/2014 Council 11187 Calendar (tentative) 
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2013/14 - Officers Phone List  
  

Chaplain  
Fr. Jim Klima 833-0482 

  

Grand Knight  
George Schneider (740) 919-0300 

  

Deputy Grand Knight  
Glenn Williams 829-6461 

  

Chancellor  
Mike Sillings 920-4102 

  

Advocate  
Frank Piper 833-1926 

  

Recorder  
Mike Croyle 361-3183 

  

Financial Secretary  
Frank Hare (740) 964-3580 

  

Treasurer  
Mike Phillips 834-5663 

  

Warden  
Gene Ebert 833-9643 

  

Inner Guard  
Ron Blymire 837-7435 

  

Outer Guard  
Richard Schlachter 352-1935  

  

3rd Year Trustee  
Harry Clyburn 501-1644 

  

2nd Year Trustee  
Wayne Patterson 833-0980 

  

1st Year Trustee  
Jesus Garcia 577-9016 

  

Lecturer  
Bud Joos 837-7211 

  

  

Membership  

Joe Dickman 419-5210  
  

Field Agent  
Stanley Krulia (740) 277-7381 

Mike Sillings 920-4102 
  

District Deputy  

March 2014 

2 Knight’s Mass  9:15 am  

8 Rosary/Officers Meeting  8:30 am 

12 Business Meeting  7:30 pm 

19 Assembly Social/Meeting  6:30/7:30 pm 

26 1st Degree/Social...TBA 

30 Squires Meeting  12:30pm 

  

5 Ash Wednesday (Services/Mass at different times) 

  

7 1st Fish Fry…5:00 pm 

15 St Patrick’s Party… 6:00 pm 

21 2nd Fish Fry…5:00 pm 

28 3rd Fish Fry…5:00 pm 

April 2014 

5 Rosary/Officers Meeting  8:30 am 

6 Knight’s Mass  9:15 am 

9 Business Meeting  7:30 pm 

16 Assembly Social/Meeting  6:30/7:30 pm 

23 1st Degree/Social...TBA 

27 Squires Meeting  12:30pm 

  

4 4th Fish Fryer…5:00 pm 

11 5th Fish Fry…5:00 pm 

  

17 Holy Thursday 

18 Good Friday 

19 Easter Vigil  

20 EASTER 

U
P

C
O

M
IN

G
 E

V
E

N
T

S
 

Please keep in your prayers Ryan Schneider, Amanda Hague, Dick and Mary McComb, Jim and Margie  
Patterson, Lydia Grace Gegorski, Frank Sanderell, Linda Capwill, Matt Blymire, Pandora Porcase, Jeff Samborsky and 
all of our military and priests. 

Prayer Corner 

Comments or articles contact 
Jesus Garcia 

Phone: 614-577-9016 
Email: jvlag3@ameritech.net 


